
Board Meeting 

Summary 

May 31, 2016 

 

 

All members were present 

It was the consensus of the Board that the Commissioner of the Revenue attend the next budget 

meeting to discuss an on-line system to view real estate  

It was the consensus of the Board that $10,000 be moved from the Sheriff’s fuel line item to mental 

health transports  

It was the consensus of the Board that representatives of the Fire Departments speak at the next budget 

meeting regarding their budget request 

It was the consensus of the Board to leave the Mountain Empire Older Citizens Walkathon request out 

of the budget 

It was the consensus of the Board to fund the school system the required amount 

It was the consensus of the Board to fund the Sheriff two vehicles 

It was the consensus of the Board to hold a budget workshop on June 6, 2016 

Chairman Mann adjourned the meeting until June 1, 2016 at 8: 30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 


